Minister of Public Works and Government Services

Receiver General for Canada



Ministre des Travaux publics et des Services gouvernementaux

Receveur général du Canada

Michael M Fortier

Ottawa, Canada K1A 0S5

Mr. Alain Pineau National Director Canadian Conference of the Arts 804–130 Albert Street Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5G4 AYR 0 4 2007

Dear Mr. Pineau:

Thank you for your letter of March 5, 2007, in which you express some comments regarding the development of a Federal Code of Conduct for Procurement.

I appreciate that you have taken the time to review the draft Code and to provide feedback. My department will produce a report summarizing all comments received through the consultation period, and indicating how the comments have affected the final version of the Code. This document will be shared with you this spring at the end of the process.

I appreciate being made aware of your comments. Please accept by best regards.

Yours sincerely,

c.c.: The Honourable Bev Oda, P.C., M.P.
Minister of Canadian Heritage and Status of Women

The Honourable Peter Mackay, P.C., M.P. Minister of Foreign Affairs and Minister of the Atlantic Canada Opportunities Agency

